PUBLIC HOUSING NOT PRIVATE PROFIT
DEFEND COUNCIL HOUSING

c/o 42 Aborfield, Peckwater Estate, London NW5 2UD

tel. 485 3800

Editor

January 19th 1998

Dear Sir/Madam,

Last Thursday’s meeting of the Defend Council Housing campaign discussed how to step up the campaign against Camden’s New Opportunities proposals to privatise our homes.

20,000 leaflets are going out to counter the council’s claim that there is no alternative and nothing to fear. Tenants Associations are being asked to put leaflets through every door - if you haven’t seen one yet get your TA to contact the campaign (or get in touch direct). There’s also a petition to the Council and our MPs demanding they reject privatisation and fight to get the housing cutbacks reversed.

Over the next couple of weeks we want to get tenants meetings organised across the borough so that tenants have the chance to discuss the issues and decide what to do (get your TA to invite a speaker). We also plan to get TAs in each ward to join together to lobby their ward councilor’s surgery to demand that each of our councilors publicly come out against these privatisation proposals.

It’s taken generations to build up our public services. Many have already been sold off for the benefit of a few and the detriment of the rest of us. It is an outrage that our representatives on the Council are proposing privatisation of our homes rather than standing up for the interests of tenants and fighting to get the cutbacks reversed.

To those who ask where is the money going to come from we have to question why is it suddenly now that the government can’t afford public services? The last government raided budgets to pay for tax cuts for the rich. The solution is to reverse this process and make the rich pay - not privatising our services that will put even more money into their pockets. 

Camden now admits to having already spent £30,000 (plus continuous articles carried in the Camden Citizen and Housing News) selling us New Opportunities. They refuse to give opponents equal resources to put the opposing view so we desperately need donations from local organisations and individuals to make sure we can pay for enough leaflets, petitions and posters to ensure a proper debate.

Yours sincerely,

Alan Walter
Chair Peckwater Est. TA 

For Defend Council Housing campaign
c/o 42 Aborfield, Peckwater Estate, London NW5 2UD

tel. 485 3800

(please print address and tel no for contact)
